
 

1 April 2020 

 

Dear parents 
 
Some of you have contacted the school to ask for an update on a refund for the Normandy 
trip. The travel company, NST, are continuing to work to obtain refunds from all suppliers.  
 
Due to the ongoing situation here and in France however, they have asked for our patience 
as this could take some time.  
 
Please be assured that I will keep you updated as soon as I have any further information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joanne Wilson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


